

June 28, 2021

City of Corpus Christi, Texas Bill Mahaffey Director of Gas Operations 4225 S. Port Avenue Corpus Christi, TX 78415

Re:

NextEra Charitable Contribution to City of Corpus Christi Gas Department's Community Program "Plumbers for the People"

Dear Mr. Mahaffey:

South Shore Pipeline, L.P., on behalf of itself and its affiliate NextEra Energy Marketing, LLC (collectively, "NextEra"), values its historical relationship with the City of Corpus Christi and appreciates the parties' joint efforts to procure and deliver safe natural gas to the City's residents and businesses.

In recognition of NextEra's and the City's shared long-standing commitment to community safety, NextEra is pleased to offer to make an annual \$100,000.00 contribution to the City Gas Department's Plumbers for the People program in order to support the City's efforts to provide gas pipe plumbing services to eligible low-income City residents. NextEra will make the annual donation on or before August 15 of each fiscal year that the August 1, 2021 Natural Gas Supply Contract continues in effect.

NextEra welcomes the opportunity to partner with the City in this worthy cause.

Yours truly,

Lawrence A. Wall, Jr.

President

South Shore Pipeline, L.P.